
SCW	Pickleball	Membership	Meeting	
Wednesday	April	20,	2022	

	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	the	President,	Eileen	Freydberg.		
	
There	was	a	quorum	with	147	members	in	attendance.			
	
President	–	Eileen	Freydberg	
	
A	motion	was	made	to	approve	the	March	2022	minutes	by	Gary	Saelens,	seconded	by	Larry	Ott.		Motion	
passed.	
	
Treasurer	–	Pam	Vermeer		
	
Top	line	report	was	presented.		
Total	bank	balance	$136,418.53	
Bank	Checking-$7,313.08	
Money	Market	Account-$79,105.045	
CD-$50,000.00	
	
Membership	–	Peg	Barcelo	
	
At	the	end	of	March	we	had	a	total	of	1503	members.	
	
UPDATES-Eileen	Freydberg	
	
Annual	Vote	–	A	motion	was	made	by	Gary	Saelens	and	seconded	by	Paula	Fochesato	to	request	dates	from	
the	Rec	Center	for	FITS,	DFC,	reciprocal	play,	and	league	play	in	2022	–	2023.		The	motion	passed.		
	
Courts	–	Courts	11-18	will	be	closed	for	resurfacing	on	May	30th	–	June	10th.		The	Sands	courts	will	be	
cleaned	on	May	7th.	
		
Summer	Schedule	–	The	summer	schedule	will	be	posted	to	our	website	on	May	5th.	
	
Monitoring	–	In	the	Fall	the	club	is	required	to	have	monitors	at	the	courts.		More	details	to	follow.	
	
FITS/DFC	Wrap	up	–	The	tournament	raised	$11,416	and	the	charity	events	raised	$39,940.	
	
FITS/CC	Photos	on	Facebook	–	go	to	the	website,	click	on	membership,	a	drop	down	box	will	appear,	
click	on		photos	for	the	link	to	facebook.	
	
Officer	at	Large	–	Danielle	Smith	
	
Cinco	de	Mayo	is	May	5th.		Sponsored	by	Team	Peterson	
	
Kasey	Hutua-Recreation	Manager	SCW	–	Kasey	thanked	our	members	for	our	help	cleaning	the	courts.		
She	commended	us	on	our	great	relationship	with	the	Foundation.	
	
Kasey	presented	us	with	THE	CLUB	OF	THE	MONTH	AWARD.	
	
	



Comments	from	Members	
	
*Thank	you	Susan	Moy	for	all	of	the	pictures	that	you	take.	
	
*Are	there	any	plans	for	a	practice	board?		There	is	no	plan	yet.	
	
*Are	there	any	plans	for	shading	over	the	courts?		We	are	waiting	for	the	master	plan	from	the	Rec	
Center.	
	
*Misters	and	ice	machines	at	the	courts.		We	are	working	on	the	ice	machines.	
	
*If	the	courts	are	covered	and	shaded,	the	ball	will	be	hard	to	see.	
	
*Be	welcoming	to	all	members	when	at	the	courts.	
	
*New	umbrellas	are	needed.		We	are	waiting	for	the	vendor	list	from	the	Rec	Center.	
	
*	Look	around	the	courts	when	you	leave.		Put	the	chairs	back	and	the	umbrellas	down.	
	
Thank	you	to	the	3	couples	that	got	together	and	planned	dinner.			
	
A	motion	to	adjourn	was	made	by	Gary	Saelens	and	seconded	by	Lou	Stahl.	Motion	passed.	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned.	
	
	
	
	
	
	


